
 

Dear Parent/Carers, 

        This term, Year 5 are focussing on the history topic of the Mayans by using 

our designing skills to create Mayan masks, worry dolls and recipes, whilst developing an 

understanding of the culture and society and where this fits in on a timeline.  

In Science, the children will be learning about how our bodies change and the emotions that 

go with these changes. More information will follow on this subject later in the term. 

In P.E, we will be focussing on orienteering skills as well as practising for fun sports, which 

will include track and field events in preparation for sports day (more information to follow). 

Some professional coaches will also be coming in to teach the new sport of Quidditch, where 

we will learn the rules and participate in an inter-school tournament. Skills that are learned 

on this day will be transferred into the game into our PE lessons each week. 

Year 5 will also be practising their singing as they will be the choir supporting the year 6 

children in their end of year play- The Lion King! More information on this to follow. 

Here are reminders of our weekly timetable:  

Wednesday – Celebration of homework (the first one to be completed on 14th June)- Bedrock 

Vocabulary and a piece of creative homework.  

Thursday – PE and Forest school. PE kits to be worn to school. Please bring your kits in a 

separate bag with names on clothing. 

Friday – Reading signatures to be checked, please bring diaries into school. 

 

We look forward to a great half-term! 

Yours Sincerely, 

Miss Buxton and Mrs Musgrove 

 


